
 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
April 22, 2021  
 
John Kelly, Town Administrator 
Town of Orleans 
19 School Road 
Orleans, MA 02653 
  
Re: Notice of Subsidy from the Cape Cod and Islands Water Protection Fund  
 
Dear Mr. Kelly:  
 
The Cape Cod and Islands Water Protection Fund Management Board (Management 
Board), pursuant to its authority under M.G.L. c. 29C, §§ 19 and 20 and through the Cape Cod 
Commission, hereby notifies you that the Management Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2021, voted 
to approve final commitments for subsidies from the Cape Cod and Islands Water Protection Fund 
(CCIWPF) to fund Qualified Projects listed on the 2018 and 2019 Clean Water State Revolving Fund 
Intended Use Plans (IUP).  These commitments represent a 25% subsidy for projects with a cost of 
greater than $1,000,000 and a 50% subsidy for projects less than or equal to $1,000,000. 
 
The Town of Orleans has a Qualified Project listed on the 2019 IUP, and has been awarded the 
following subsidy from the CCIWPF: 
 
  IUP Year  Project Amount Total Subsidy 
Orleans (CW-19-33)  2019  $59,409,200  $14,852,300  
 
This subsidy is in addition to, not in place of, any financial assistance awarded under the Clean 
Water State Revolving Fund Program. Funds will be disbursed over a four-year period for projects on 
the 2018-2021 IUPs. The Cape Cod Commission will work with the MA Clean Water Trust on 
administration of subsidy awards and transfer of funds for disbursement to towns.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Kristy Senatori  
Executive Director  



  
Cc:   
Bud Dunham, Chair, Cape Cod and Islands Water Protection Fund Management Board  
Kevin Galligan, Town of Orleans Selectman; Orleans Representative to the Cape Cod and Islands 
Water Protection Fund Management Board 


